MACMILLAN Kingstone & Thruxton PRIMARY SCHOOL CANCER SUPPORT







Dear Parents and Carers,

The Young Hopefuls would like to invite you for a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. The coffee morning will take place after Celebration Assembly (9:30-10:30am) on Friday 26th September in the school hall. This will be a lovely opportunity to raise money for a very important cause. It will also be an opportunity for you to meet and catch up with other KTPS parents and carers.

The suggested donation for a cake and a hot drink is $\pounds 2$.

Any remaining cakes will be sold from the cabin after school on Friday 26th September.

Ready, Steady, Bake!

In order to ensure we have lots of yummy treats on offer, we are inviting you to get baking and enter our competition. There will be prizes for the yummiest bakes!

You are free to bake any (nut-free) sweet treats you wish. Please bring contributions into school on the morning of Friday 26th September. Please ensure that any containers are clearly labelled so that we can return them to their owners. We cannot wait to see your creations! Any bought donations would also be gratefully received.

> If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Gemmell (agemmell@kingstoneacademy.co.uk). We hope you can join us.